
  
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board with the Plan Commission’s 

recommendations of the Town of Nekimi, County of Winnebago, and 

State of Wisconsin will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday 

December 20
th

, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Nekimi Town Hall, 3790 Pickett 

Rd, Oshkosh, WI 54904. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive 

public comment regarding the following: 

 

Town of Nekimi Ch. 18: Land Division and Subdivision Regulations 

Ordinance 

 

Copies of the document are available for review on the town website: 

townofnekimi.com and in the Clerk’s office, contact 920-410-9752 for an 

appointment. 

 

Dated this 26
th

 day of November, 2017. 
 

 

Publish in the Oshkosh Northwestern  

on December 4, 2017  

and December 13, 2017 

 

 
Posted on or before December 4, 2017. 

 

Kelsey Barthels, Clerk 

 


